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BY EMAIL

September 15, 2020

Christine E. Long, Registrar and Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor

P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

EB-2020-0058 2021 Forgone Revenue Model
Dear Ms. Long,

Due to the COVID-19 emergency, WDI elected to defer implementation of their May 1,
2020 effective rates to November 1, 2020.

WDI has used the COVID-19 Forgone Revenue Rate Rider Model to calculate the
forecasted amounts of forgone distribution revenue which has been electronically filed
through the Board’s web portal.

If there are any questions regarding the above, please contact either Joanne
Tackaberry or Brandon Weiss.

Respectfully Submitted,

Brandon Weiss, CPA, CMA

Manager of Finance and Regulatory
Wasaga Distribution Inc.

cc: Joanne Tackaberry, Director of Finance
Keith McAllister, President & CEO



